Report on Correspondence to Council — May 2018

Date of Meeting Thursday 24" May 2018
Reporting Officer P Moffett, Head of Democratic Services
Contact Officer P Moffett, Head of Democratic Services

Is this report restricted for confidential business?

If “Yes’, confirm below the exempt information category relied upon No

Yes

1.0 | Purpose of Report

1.1 | Provide an update on correspondence received for attention of Council.

2.0 | Background

2.1 | This paper refers to correspondence to be brought to the attention of Council. Items are
referred to in 3.0 below.

3.0 | Main Report

3.1 | Correspondence from Commissioner for Children and Young People
The Commissioner for Children and Young People, Koulla Yiasouma, has corresponded
with the Chair of Council regarding the recent establishment of a Children’s Funeral Fund
in England and Wales. The letter infers that the council consider such matters and support
same.

3.2 | Correspondence from Director of Regeneration & Planning, Omagh & Fermanagh
DC
The Director of Regeneration & Planning of the above council has corresponded with the
Chief Executive seeking views from the Council on the establishment of a ‘“Tyrone Forum’.
A specific remit for the proposed forum has not been identified but suggestion is made that
it could focus on the protection and promotion of County Tyrone.

4.0 | Other Considerations

4.1 | Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications

Financial: not applicable

Human: not applicable

Risk Management: not applicable

4.2

Screening & Impact Assessments




Equality & Good Relations Implications: not applicable

Rural Needs Implications: not applicable

5.0 | Recommendation(s)
5.1 | That Council notes and consider, as necessary, the correspondence received.
6.0 | Documents Attached & References

Appendix A: Northern Ireland Commissioner for Children and Young People

Appendix B: Fermanagh & Omagh District Council




